
 

15 November 2017 
 
Dear Year 13 Student, 
 
RE: Higher Education Information Evening, Monday 27 November 2017 
Walderslade Girls’ School: Main Hall 
 
Over the years many of our Year 13 students have applied for a place at university and those that have 
applied have all been successful in gaining a place in higher education. 
 
A major factor in deciding to go to university is having a clear understanding of the financial 
implications. To assist you with these decisions, we would like to invite you to our Higher Education 
Information Evening on Monday 27 November 2017 at 6:00pm in the main hall of Walderslade Girls’ 
School. 
 
With guest speakers from the Student Finance Tour this event will hopefully clarify the thorny issue of 
student finance and enable you to make an informed decision about your next steps. As the 
application process will require parental input, we strongly recommend students attend with their 
parent/carer. This will ensure you are fully equipped with all the relevant information before 
important further education decisions are made. We would kindly ask you to complete and return the 
attached reply slip by the date indicated.  
 
We look forward to welcoming you to the event.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Head of Sixth Form 
 
Higher Education Evening: Monday 27 November 2017, 6:00pm 
 
To be completed and returned to form tutors by Friday 24 November 2017 
 
Student Name: ___________________________   Form:__________ 
 
I will be attending alone        
I will be attending with my parent / carer     
I cannot attend, but my parent / carer will be attending    
 


